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MTN to host a teleconference to discuss the announced industry-wide SIM registration audit in 
Nigeria 
 
MTN will host a teleconference on Thursday 17 December 2020, at 14.00 CAT, with investors and 
analysts. This follows the announcement by the Nigerian Communications Commission (NCC), on 
9 December 2020, of its intention to embark on an audit of the Subscriber Registration Database in 
Nigeria.  
 
The call also follows a meeting between industry operators and stakeholders in the country, 
including MTN Nigeria, the Minister of Communications and the NCC. This meeting was held on 
14 December 2020 with the aim of providing more information on the NCC’s announcement and 
charting the way forward in this regard. Subsequent to this meeting, the NCC released an 
announcement on Tuesday 15 December 2020, which is available at the following link: 
https://www.ncc.gov.ng/media-centre/news-headlines/928-press-statement-implementation-of-
new-sim-registration-rules. 

Thursday’s teleconference thus intends to provide additional context to the market on this issue, as 
well as the NCC’s most recent announcement. A transcript of the teleconference will be published on 
the MTN website as soon as possible following the call.  
 
Participants may register ahead of the call using the following link: 
https://www.diamondpass.net/3385751 
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